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Wednesday, 26 April 2017.
School Closure:  There is no school on Monday 1st May as it is a bank holiday. The school will close at 12.00pm on Friday the 5th of May after Bishop Fintan Monaghan has administered the sacrament of Confirmation to 6th class, in order to facilitate his visit to the school. All children from 2nd-6th class in the choir are expected to be in full uniform on that day with the exception of children connected to the 6th class group.

Postponement: Due to the fact that Fr. Seán McDonagh is unwell at present, the talk on the environment that was due to take place in the school hall on Thursday 27th has now being deferred to a later date.

Spring Clean: In preparation for the bishop’s visit to the school, all pupils are asked to bring brushes and gardening tools to school for a clean-up around the school  in the afternoon, next Tuesday May 2nd .

Clothes Collection: We will have our final collection on June 8th so we would encourage you all to keep clearing!

RK Sports: The children will have sports with Rody Kennedy on each Wednesday of this term. €30 is now due for each child, please. Tracksuits to be worn on this day.
Swimming: 3rd and 4th class will commence lessons Thursday the 4th May. € 60 for 6 lessons is now to be paid please, marked clearly in a sealed envelope.
Comhgairdeas: Well done to Lauren Ryan, 6th class for being selected for the next round of the Primary Game Camogie Trials and also to Kieran Grace, 6th who has also been selected for the next round of the hurling. We are delighted too that Anna Dunne, 6th class was the National winner in the Avonmore Supermilk Weather Competition and was to be seen and heard on the national airwaves over the Easter. She was well rewarded for all her efforts and well done to her.
Limerick Run: This Sunday April 30th, local parishioner Pat Delaney is running for our school. We are extremely grateful to him for this kind gesture.  Next Tuesday is the deadline to send in all sponsorship cards. The card and line numbers filled will be sorted and Pat will be in the school at 2.30pm Thursday 4th May for the draw for the spot-prizes. Pat himself has already raised over €500 for the school so please do your best.

